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"Above all be loving, this ties everything together perfectly"

Colossians 3:14
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Responsibility; Friendship; Honesty; Compassion; Respect; Perseverance



Dear Parents/Carers,

The first half of the summer term has really flown by! Roses had an exciting first day back at school after the Easter

break celebrating Roman day. I am sure the children shared all the wonderful Roman activities they experienced and all the

the new knowledge they learnt.

Thank you to Mrs Fox for organising a book swap this half term to encourage

a love of reading. The children were so excited to exchange an old book for a

new one!

We are really proud of all the children in Y6 who demonstrated so many of

our school values during SATs week – they really did shine brightly! We are

equally proud of all the children in Y2 who likewise have worked so hard doing

their SATs.

We are really looking forward to seeing you all on Friday afternoon at 2pm to celebrate the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee. The children will be singing and

performing a maypole dance – it will be our penultimate performance before the children do their maypole dance on the 5th June as part of Staverton Village

Jubilee celebrations! Please bring along a chair if you can.

We are delighted to share with you our revised Vision and Mission for Staverton CE Primary School and I would like to thank all the teaching staff, Governors

and Reverend Dave for their support and collaboration in updating this. Please see the next page for further details. Next term we are looking forward to

welcoming Joe Roebuck, an Olympic swimmer to our school. Please see the letter accompanying this newsletter for further details for sponsorship information.

We are sad to say farewell to Miss Unger. We would like to thank her for all her hard work at Staverton and wish her all the very best for the future. We will

miss you Miss Unger!

Welcome to all our new followers on Twitter – if you don’t currently follow us, please do take a look at all the wonderful things that are happening at our

school @stavertonceprim. We are also regularly updating our website so please take a look on there too - stavertonceprimary.org.

With all good wishes,

Ruth Nelmes

Headteacher



Vision and Mission of Staverton CE Primary School 

Our Vision 

"Above all be loving, this ties everything together perfectly"

Colossians 3:14

We are building what we value and everything we do is done with love. Our six school values of responsibility,

friendship, honesty, compassion, respect and perseverance are all underpinned by our one all-encompassing value

of love. Adults and children are known and loved and our vision guides us to live our values every day and inspire

a love of learning.

Our Mission Statement

Staverton is a nurturing and aspirational church school, offering an excellent education to inspire a love of learning

and shared energy to continually get better. Our vision is rooted in theology and educational philosophy, to support

our children to flourish academically, spiritually, emotionally and socially. We are united in our vision having a

transformational impact on the wellbeing of our whole school community. Relationships at Staverton are trusted

and all successes celebrated, valuing the unique qualities of each and every one of us in our school community.

We prepare our children for life beyond our doors, instilling strong Christian values to guide them to live life in all its

fullness.



Values

Our value this half  term is Friendship.

Our Worship Leaders Riona, Elizabeth, Ferne and 

Jemima are doing a fabulous job helping to lead our  

Collective Worship this half  term.

Clubs: 
Monday

KS1 Multi Sports Club 

(3:15-4:15 - Mr Canning)

Tuesday

KS2 Dodgeball

(3:15-4:15 - Mr Canning)

Wednesday

KS2 Gymnastics

(3:15 – 4:15 GLK Coaching)

Friday

KS2 Football 

(3:15-4:15 – Pro Goals)

KS1 Gymnastics

(3:15 – 4:15 GLK Coaching)

Music:
Tuesday

Piano lessons

Wednesday

Violin lessons

Thursday

Photography Club

Friday

Guitar lessons

Birthday Corner:
Wishing the following children a very 

Happy Birthday!

April: Oscar, D’Arci, Noah, Jack, Oscar, 

Millie, Thomas, Carter, Emilia, Jenson & 

Oscar

May: Mia, Oscar, Eleanor, Harry, Betsy, 

Max, Oscar

June: Oscar, Stephen, Lilly, Kyle, India, Isla 

& Jemima

Dates for the diary:
5 June – Maypole Dance Staverton Village 

Green @ 3.30pm

9 June – Olympic Athlete Visiting

11 June – FoSS Beetle Drive

13 June – KS1 Tri-Golf

14 June – KS2 Quad Athletics

22 June – KS2 Performance

KS1 Throw Festival

24 June – Break the Rules Day

Sunflowers Cake Sale

27 – 29 June Bluebells Residential

7  July – Sports Day (afternoon)

8 July – KS2 performance 2 pm and 6 pm

Congratulations to all the 

children who were Stars of 

the Week this month!



Term Dates 2022/2023 





Exciting Sporting Visit….. 
We are really looking forward to having a Sports for Schools event at our school on Thursday 9th June during the 

afternoon. This Thursday l will reveal to the children the athlete who will be visiting our school and I will introduce the 

exercises and fitness circuits the children will be completing.  This will be a sponsorship event and our school will 

receive thank you gifts depending upon how much we raise.  Children will need their PE kits on this afternoon please.  

Once the fitness circuits have been completed by all classes, our athlete will do a 30 minute whole school assembly 

which will inspire the children as they talk about their career, lessons they’ve learned, and their resilience in the face 

of adversity. The athlete may also provide a sporting demonstration of their specialism!  There will be an opportunity 

for the children to ask questions.   The athlete visiting our school will be of world-class standard. This means they will 

have competed at a major sporting championship which includes the Olympics, Commonwealth Games, World or 

European Championships, Paralympics or Invictus Games. 

AFTER THE EVENT

The children will be told that they have one week after the event to bring the sponsorship forms and funds raised 

back to school.

SPONSORSHIP MONEY

The balance of the funds raised from the sponsorship will be split with 60% coming to our school and the remaining 

40% going to Sports for Schools.  The school’s 60% will be a voucher for us to spend on programmes and/or products 

that support increasing physical activity levels at our school redeemable through Sports for Schools and its partners.
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